CORRESPONDENCE

9/21/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 07985-2020
Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:23 AM

To: ‘nightingaledaze@yahoo.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Natalie Hopkins

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: nightingaledaze@everyactioncustom.com <nightingaledaze@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 12:29 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

| just want to say that as a race, we are failing our planet. We made a promise as all nations of the world to do better 10
years ago and have not even started to try to keep that promise. Going backwards now is not the answer. We have to try
to move forward with protecting our Mother Earth and not faulter. We cannot continue to be a bunch of selfish dicks as
has been made even more clear with this pandemic and these awful riots that benefit no one. The solar power helps
benefit everyone in the long run.

Sincerely,

Natalie Hopkins

Gwynn Oak, MD 21207
nightingaledaze@yahoo.com





